
From: Information Management Team  
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 11:34 AM 
To: Nik Zangouropoulos > 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Petone Wharf Drawings 

Morena Nik 

Thank you for your information request of 16 March 2023, asking for copies of original drawings of 
Petone Wharf. 

The original drawings are from archives of the Wellington Harbour Board.  We believe these were 
held by Wellington Museum and possibly still are. 

Some old drawings of the Wharf appear in the Calibre and Studio of Pacific documents on the Hutt 
City Council website, under projects, Petone Wharf Rebuild.  They might assist the Society.  See: 
www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/our-projects/petone-wharf 

Also, there have been a number of reports about Petone Wharf presented to elected members from 
around 2017 or thereabouts.  Some of these will be useful to the Society.  They will be available on 
the HCC website and papers can be searched by subject.  See: http://infocouncil.huttcity.govt.nz/ 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 

Regards, Susan 

Ngā mihi 

Susan Sales 
Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City 
Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Nik Zangouropoulos >  
Sent: Thursday, 16 March 2023 12:32 pm 
To: Information Management Team <informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Cc: Pam Hanna ; Sylvia Allan < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Petone Wharf Drawings 

Kia ora 

I am contacting you on behalf of the Petone Historical Society, who wish to make a submission on the 
HCC Annual Plan during April in relation to the Petone Wharf.    

s 7(2)(a)

s 7(2)(a)

s 7(2)(a) s 7(2)(a)

https://www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/our-projects/petone-wharf


We are seeking copies of any original drawings for the 1908 built Petone Wharf and any related 
relevant material that may assist us in our submission. 

We look forward to knowing what is available at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you in advance. 

Nga mihi nui 

Nik Zangouropoulos 
President, Petone Historical Society 
s 7(2)(a)

s 7(2)(a)




